
January 1, 2024 

To: Team Captains for the 2024 KSBA USBC Open Tournament – Topeka, 

Kansas 

Dear Team Captain, 
Please send this sheet back to me. 
This letter serves as a January 1, 2024 average verification sheet. When you 
submitted your entry, you did not fill in the January 1, 2024 averages for the 
bowlers listed on your entry. 
Please list all the bowlers on your entry, their highest book averages from the 
2022-2023 bowling season. *Summer averages do count as high book average, 
with a minimum of 21 games for the 2023 seasons only if they have no winter 
league average. 
I also need each bowlers highest 21 game average as of January 1, 2024. (All of 
these averages must be verifiable on bowl.com.) 
This will speed up the final verification process, and all bowlers will be able to 
receive their money quicker! 
ENTRY  

 

Bowler’s 2022-23 January 1, 2024 
Name average average 

1.   __________  

2.   _________  

3.    _______ 

4.    _______ 

5.    _______ 

6.    _______ 

 

Thanks, 
Mike Long 
Tournament Manager KSBA USBC Open 


